
 

Public Services Kit List 

For the info of all new starters in September you will require the following items of uniform:  

• Smart black trousers (not jeans or leggings) - school style trousers are ideal.  

• Smart leather shoes (not black trainers or patent leather)  

• Branded shirts/hoody and jackets are to be ordered from our supplier (web link below). 

Please order the ‘Student Starter Pack’ (£92. 76) Orders from the supplier will be 

delivered to college directly to save P&P and be ‘given out on the first day (learners to 

wear casual clothing that day). We will have sample sizes in August during enrolment for 

learners and parent/carers should you wish to inspect for size before you place your 

order (unfortunately samples cannot be tried on due to current COVID restrictions). 

Please see additional info from our supplier below. Please follow the link and register the full 

name of the student: 

https://customer.corporate-connection.co.uk/…/south-staffor...  

All items are wearer packed and delivered directly to Tamworth College (no other delivery 

information is required) 

Payment by card: We accept all major debit and credit cards with the exception of American 

Express. 

Please ensure the registered card holder address, matches the payment information requested 

at checkout. 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Learners will also require fitness clothing/footwear for gym sessions throughout the year (eg 

trainers, shorts/leggings, tee shirt). 

College Bursary: For those that are in receipt of the college bursary it will cover all or part of 

your uniform. See college website link below. 

https://www.southstaffs.ac.uk/students/learning-support/  

https://customer.corporate-connection.co.uk/…/south-staffor
https://www.southstaffs.ac.uk/students/learning-support/


In addition, learners will also need pens/paper for note taking and are encouraged to bring in 

their own laptop/chromebook device to some lessons (although we do have some available to 

loan to learners if needed) 

Letters will be sent out across the year regarding trips and the relevant payments these will 

total on average £200 across the year. 


